
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Attention: Home Health, Home Care and Waiver Service 
Providers 
 

Web Browser Reminder for www.ctdssmap.com Web site 
 

The Department of Social Services would like to remind providers that for 
optimal use of the www.ctdssmap.com Web site, providers should be accessing 
this site using Internet Explorer.  The use of browsers other than Internet 
Explorer can yield unexpected results or errors.  
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